Quarter 2 Newsletter-

Academics

- Skyward Family Access- <u>Need an account?</u>
- How to use Skyward- <u>Tutorials</u>
- Canvas Access- <u>Creating an observer account</u> Use this tool when absent
- Quarter 1 is over- <u>check your report card today!</u>
- Reflecting on your grades
- Semester 1 ends on January 11th- GPA will update and credits granted
- Supply Closet in Guidance Office

• Upcoming Testing

- SAT NCR- Seniors who need to meet the ELA or Algebra 1 EOC requirement- October 26th
- o FAST ELA PM2- Week of November 27th

College & Career

- o College Planning Website
- o FAFSA opens in December this year- Financial Aid Night February 1st
- Bright Futures- <u>review the handbooks for eligibility and types of</u> awards
- ACT/ SAT Dates
- Santa Fe College Achieve Advisor available on campus
 Tues/Thursdays in the media center by appointment- make an
 appointment in the guidance office

Parent Resources

- o <u>Parent Academy</u>- Weekly webinars
- Bring back the Raider PTSA! -<u>Are you interested in joining the Parent</u> Teacher Student Association at Santa Fe?

Upcoming Important Dates- 23-24 School Calendar

- Next Club Day- November 15th
- Red Ribbon Week This week!
- Mental Health Lesson #2- Friday, October 27th during 2nd period
- Mid-Term Exams- December 18-20
- Flex Days- December 21 & 22
- Career Day- January 11, 2024

Student Opportunities

- <u>Mariano Rivera Mentorship Program</u> accepting new students- Contact Esther Omeben for more informationesther@themarianoriverafoundation.org
- EF Tours-Summer 2025 Travel Abroad with a School Group- Please be sure to register for this info session on October 26th to be considered for this opportunity: https://bit.ly/46gglWT
- <u>Clay Electric Youth Tour Contest</u>- One 11th grade student will be selected to represent Santa Fe at the Youth Tour to Washington Contest in Tallahassee. If you are interested, pick up an application in the Guidance office. <u>Video with more information about the trip.</u>

We are a PBIS School!

This means we reward students for showing our school wide behavior expectations. Students receive Raider Cash to use in our school store to buy snacks or small prizes. If you are able, we are accepting donations of snacks and drinks to stock our store all year long. Please feel free to drop off donations to our guidance office. Food tends to be the biggest request from students, but also the one thing we aren't allowed to use school funds or grant money to purchase. Our school store is open everyday before school in the media center.

We expect our students to demonstrate PRIDE at Santa Fe High School!
PRIDE Stands for

Proactive

Responsible

Inclusive

Driven

Engaged